
IJB27. Strategic Risk Register 

 
The Integration Joint Board considered a report by the Chief Finance 
Officer which provided an update on the IJB’s strategic risk register. 
There were 11 live risks recorded in the register, 10 were considered 
as high risk and 1 as low risk. No new risks had been added to the 
register since the last version presented to the Board in December 
2019.  However, updates had been included in respect of the Covid-19 
pandemic. 

Decision 
 

The Integration Joint Board:- 
 

(1) approved the risks included in the strategic risk register, and 
 

(2) noted that the strategic risk register was scheduled for 
review by the Audit Committee on 25 September 2020. 

 
 


